
J. A. BROOKS 
General Manager PHONE 381-1860 

1,000 Watts 
WSHf 

P. 0. Box 606 

SHEFFIELD, ALABAMA 
January 13, 1964 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Please consider this letter a verification of your report 
of reception of WSHF Radio on the 6th of January, 1964. 
We are a relatively new station, having been on the air 
for a little over two months, operating on 1000 watts, 
1290 k.c. 

Many thánks for your prompt response. 

JAB:sr 

Sincerely 

. A. Brooks 
Gen. Manager 

1290 KC 


